
j ^ i NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS 
& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 
2040 South Pacheco Street 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
(505) 827-7131 

fS7J* 

September 10, 1996 

Union Oil of California dba/UNOCAL 
P.O. Box 850 

Bloomfield, New Mexico 87413 

Attention: Mr. Brett Liggett 

Dear Mr. Liggett: 
In reviewing your recent application to downhole commingle Mesaverde and Dakota 

production within the Rincon Unit Well No. 183, it was determined that you did not supply 
information regarding the current and original bottomhole pressures for these horizons. Please 
submit all the data required on Division Form C-107, as this will eliminate any delays in 
processing the application. 

If you wish to establish a reference case for pressure data, please contact me to determine 
the process by which this may be accomplished. 

David Catanach 
Engineer 

xc: William J. LeMay 


